
 

 

 

 

March 27, 2012 

 

Mayor John Dickert 
& the Common Council 
 
 
Ladies and Gentlemen: 

The Parks, Recreation and Cultural Services Department would like to meet with the Public Safety Licensing Committee 
to rescind final payment for Contract 31-11 (K1-033) Sam Johnson Parkway Fountain Upgrades (R1), Resolution 12-2982 
of February 22, 2012. 

The Contract was approved by Resolution 11-2740 on September 20, 2011. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Tom Molbeck 
Interim Director  
 
 


